
 
 
 
 
September 23, 2015 

 
 
 
 
Congressman Sean Duffy 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1208 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Congressman Duffy : 

 

On behalf  of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC)1, we write to express our 
support for the “ International Insurance Standards Transparency and Policyholder Protection Act” (H.R. 
2141) and our appreciation for your leadership in developing legislation to promote transparent, 
accountable, and collaborative approaches to international standard-setting discussions. We also 
appreciate your strong support of state-based insurance regulation. 
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